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Please vote No on HB 3962 and keep the majority of transit taxes focused on tourism 

in our state.  We do not have other funds directed strictly to encourage tourism in our 

cities and counties, and by re-directing these funds to general funds, our state will 

potentially suffer from a lack of tourism and a healthy economy - especially for small 

towns that depend on tourism for their livelihood.  With so little income directed 

specifically to encourage visitors from out-of-state, this tax is very necessary to many 

of our local communities for healthy employment and economic stability.  It would be 

a great disservice to pull these funds for general use that will not promote tourism. 


